
49. THE QUESTION 0F SPANISH AS A THIRD
WORKING LANGUAGE

The Philippine delegation proposed the adoption of Spanish
as a third "working" language in addition to English anid Ffrench.
This question was referred to the Advisory Committee, which
estinated that the adoption of a third wokn language would
entail an additional cost to the Ujnited Nations budget of approxi-
niately 82,000,000 per annum. The adoption of a, third okn
language would also rai6se administrative, political and Iea quesin
of a serious nature. The Advisory Comniittee aoeordigyrcm
mended that this subjeot be held over for one year and that the
Secretary-Oeneral submit a report on ail aspects of the rbe
Vo the next session of the Assembly. The Philippine delegate are
to a one-year's postponement; the Advisory Comniittee's recoin-
mendations were uuanimously adopted by the Assembly on Novein-
ber 15, 1947.


